
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/10/2021 9:13 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/10/2021 

MS Angela Argueta 
42 / 30 Moore RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Through the last couple o f  weekends with covid restrictions easing there has been a significant increase in 
noise and rubbish in the freshwater beach and park adjacent to it. I am concerned with the new rooftop and 
the extended area there will be louder noise after lOpm 7 days a week, making the area unlivable and that 
with a higher number o f  drunk people around the Freshwater community will no longer be family friendly 
and prone to have more rubbish around. With the ease o f  restrictions and people drinking we have seen an 
increase in broken beer glass around the beach and the rocks. We don't need an even higher proportion of 
people missbehaving around 
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